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December 13, 2007 
 
RE: Rulemaking to Implement the Energy Independence Act 
 Docket UE-061895 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On November 27, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(Commission) filed with the Code Reviser rules relating to Electric Companies 
Acquisition of Minimum Quantities of Conservation and Renewable Energy, and the 
Commission’s order adopting the rules.  The Commission filed a Correction Order 
with the Code Reviser on December 10, 2007, to add a phrase to WAC 480-109-
007(18)(j) that was erroneously omitted in the rule submitted for adoption, to replace 
the term “portfolio” with “system” in WAC 480-109-030(1), and to include a date 
that was inadvertently omitted from WAC 480-109-030(3)(b). 
 
The Correction Order and rules are available for inspection on the Commission’s web 
site at www.wutc.wa.gov/061895.  The Commission will send paper copies of these 
documents or send copies via electronic mail, if requested.  To receive the documents 
in this manner you may (1) call the Commission’s Records Center at (360) 664-1234, 
(2) e-mail the Commission at records@utc.wa.gov, or (3) mail a written request to the 
address below.  When contacting the Commission, please refer to Docket UE-061895.  
The Commission’s mailing address is: 
 
  Executive Secretary 
  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
  1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
  Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Please direct any questions about the rules to Tom Schooley by e-mail at 
tschoole@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1307. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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